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We hope that you’ve all had a lovely break. 

We are starting our  final half term in Year 2 and in KS1! 

Literacy 

Our writing will be based around the life cycle of a frog and then a book called 

‘At the Beach’ by Ronald Harvey. 

Maths 

We will be continuing our work on time then moving on to statistics. Our last  

topic will be position and movement. We will then revisit the 4 operations in 

preparation for Y3. 

Please can you help your child learn to tell the time, to the hour, half past,  

quarter past and quarter to and to the 5 minute interval. This would really help 

them in school. 

              Please continue to access TT rock stars and Numbots at home. 

Geography/History 

Beside the Seaside, looking at features of the seaside and comparing the seaside 

in our country with one in the Caribbean. Also looking at the seaside in the past. 

We will be looking at all these features on our trio to New Brighton on Wednesday 

12th June, leaving school at 8:15. 

Computing 

We will be learning about programming quizzes. E-safety continues throughout 

all our learning. We will also be getting ready for Y3 by learning how to use  

Seesaw. 

Design and technology:  

Food technology looking at healthy diets.   

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

Reading 

The children will take part in a guided reading and comprehension session 

every Friday. Individual reading will also take place in school.  

Please read with your child daily at home - 5 minutes really does make a  

difference! 

PE 

Our PE lesson will continue to be on a Friday. No earrings or watches 

to be worn at all. Please come to school in your PE kit on a Friday and 

bring your water bottle. 

PSHE 

Democracy, Right from wrong, The Royal Family and The Olympics 

R.E 

Does completing Hajj make a person a better Muslim? 

Homework 

Spellings homework will continue to be sent home every Monday. This    

homework is compulsory and needs to be returned by the following Friday 

please every week. The homework posted on dojo is optional and will help 

your child learn more about their topics. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact us via class dojo. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Washington, Mrs Steele and Miss Tooth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


